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We will be fully stocked in the run up to Christmas, however we cannot  

guarantee the products or specific sizes listed in the brochure won’t sell out. 

We advise you to place an order to avoid disappointment.  

Please order by Sunday 10th December 5.30pm, by popping into the shop, 

phoning or emailing us.  

 


